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Dear Lambrick Park Families, 
 
We are very excited to get the 2022/2023 School Year started! 
 
Each week, you can expect a brief email message providing you all with reminders, important information, and celebrations 
related to LP. 
 
This week, we want to share some general information about school start-up. 
 
First Day of School: Tuesday September 6th 
 
Grade 9 students arrive by 9:00am and meet in the Studio (off of the main foyer entrance) 
  

- We plan to go over general information about Lambrick and what high school looks like for our new grade 9s 
- At the end of this session, students will go to their A Block Class for more information  
- (A Block class lists will be posted in the school for students who do not know) 

 
Grade 10/11/12 Students be in you’re A Block class at 9:45  

- (A Block class lists will be posted in the school for students who do not know) 
 

All students will get start-up information that pertain to everyone to get the year going  
(for example locker info, extra-curricular info etc…) 

 
We expect that all students to be done by 10:45  
 
The plan is to have all important start up information to students on Sept 6th so we can start regular classes on Wednesday, Sept 7th. 
 
Please note that student MyEducation BC accounts have been disabled by the district and will be available to 
students after September 1st. 
 
Schedule Changes: 
 
Some students will be hoping to explore potential class changes, our Counsellors will be at LP on Wednesday/Thursday/Friday  
next week  during the regular school day schedule. They will do what they can to help students with possible changes, but the  
priority for changes will be as follows: 
 

1) Grade 12’s missing a grad requirement or university entrance 
2) To address a failure from last year/semester 
3) Missing a course in Semester 1 or Semester 2 
4) Change of Elective 

 
Due to the constraints of our schedule, we are unable to facilitate a teacher change or accommodate the  
need to be with other specific students in a class. 
 
Most of the above information can be found on our school website, so please check it out: https://lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/  

Again, we are really looking forward to the start of the school year.  

Have a great weekend.  

LP Staff  
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